Our ref : BC/bg/1644

23" February 2005

MrT. Wilson

Principal Planning Officer (Implementation)
Cherweall District Council

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 4AA

Dear Mr Wilson

COLLEGE FIELDS, BANBURY.

BY EMAIL AND POST

CHERWELL LOCAL PLAN 2011 - (POLICY H10 BANBURY URBAN EXTENSION: LAND OFF

BANKSIDE, BANBURY.)

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT

Further to your letter of the 18" Fabruary 2005, regarding an extension of time for the Scoping

Opinion.

| write to confirm that this is acceptable to us.

| look forward to receiving the opinion and comments in due course.

Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you wish to discuss any matters further.

Regards

Brett Coles

Associate
Brett.coles@fpcr.co.uk

Faulks Perry Culley & Rech

GG BY EMAIL
MNick Duckwarth
Alastair Scott
David Keyse
Alasdair Jones



